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Change to Interior Design GRE Policy:

The proposal makes optional the GRE for students who achieve GPAs of 3.25 or higher in their last 60 hours of undergraduate coursework due to the fact that similar programs are no longer requiring the test. The department would instead rely on the student’s GPA, PPI, and portfolio.

[bookmark: _GoBack]There will be no GRE requirement for Interior Design applicants who achieve a 3.25 or higher GPA on the last 60 hours of undergraduate work for admission to our MS (Advanced Professional) and MFA programs which require a portfolio submission.

